Attachment 1 Comox Valley Regional District Referral Response

Office of the Chair

770 Harmston Avenue, Courtenay, BC V9N OG8 Tel: 250-334-5000 Fax: 250-334-4358 Toll free: 1-900-331-5007 www.comoxvalleyrd.ca



File: 6470-20

February 12, 2021

Sent via email only: srosser@rdn.bc.ca

Chair Tyler Brown Regional District of Nanaimo 6300 Hammond Bay Road Nanaimo BC V9T 6N2

Dear Mr. Brown:

Re: Draft Regional District of Nanaimo Regional

Growth Strategy Amendment Bylaw No. 1615.04, 2020

On February 4, 2021, the Comox Valley Regional District (CVRD) received notification that a process to amend the Regional Growth Strategy (RGS) of the Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) has been initiated. As an affected local government, the CVRD appreciates the opportunity to be consulted on regional growth issues and policy.

The CVRD does not have any initial comments to share on the RDN's draft amendment bylaw, but looks forward to receiving the formal referral following first reading of the proposed bylaw.

Sincerely,

J. Ketler

Jesse Ketler Chair

cc Kim Fowler, Manager Long Range Planning, Regional District of Nanaimo Alana Mullaly, General Manager of Planning and Development Services